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Comments: I would like to express my support of the Gold Peak Expansion Project at the Vail Ski Resort.  It is a

great opportunity to add needed training venues for high caliber athletes that are currently training at Vail.  It

would also get those athletes off of public trails which would create a better environment for all.  Since this project

is an extension to an existing area, it does not impact areas directly in the village or homes.  Therefore, I

encourage the Forest Service to allow this project to proceed.


